
ursuant to the Land Recycling
and  Environmental
Remediation  Standards  Act,
the Act of May 19, 1995, P.L. 4,
No. 1995-2 (the “Act”), 35 P.S.
§§ 6026.101 et seq., notice is
hereby  given  that  General
Electric  Company  (GE)  has
submitted  a  Remedial
Investigation  Report  to  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection,
Southwest Regional Office, for
the Former Parts and Repair
Service Center facility located
at  4930  Buttermilk  Hollow
Road, West Mifflin, Allegheny
County,  Pennsylvania.”  The
report has been submitted to
demonstrate  attainment  of
Statewide  Health  and
Site-Specific  cleanup
standards  established  under
the  Land  Recycling  and
Environmental  Remediation
Standards Act.


